
2580
Sponsor(s): Representatives Hurst, Fisher, Mitchell, Lovick,
Dickerson, DeBolt, G. Chandler, Romero, Haigh, Ogden, Morris,
McDonald, Hankins, Ericksen, Skinner, Fortunato, Scott, Edwards,
Pflug, Woods and Cairnes

Brief Description: Authorizing changes to the VIN inspection
program.

HB 2580 - DIGEST

(AS OF HOUSE 2ND READING 1/27/00)

Requires the Washington state patrol to provide a report to
the legislature by August 1, 2003, that includes: (1) The number
of vehicles inspected at the Washington state patrol vehicle
identification number facilities subsequently determined to be
stolen vehicles;

(2) the number of vehicles inspected by Washington motor
vehicle dealers subsequently determined to be stolen vehicles; and

(3) a comparative analysis of those vehicles subsequently
determined to be stolen for the purpose of identifying any
deficiencies in the motor vehicle dealer self-inspection program.


